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NordNICE Workshop: Informatics Education in Primary and Secondary 

Schools 

Tartu May 22-23, 2017  
The goal of this workshop is to highlight, discuss and work with some of the practical 

aspects of informatics education in primary education. The target audience is both the 

NordNICE partners and teachers interested in informatics education in primary 

education. The program includes visits to four schools that have been working with 

computational thinking and programming with their pupils and presentations of 

concrete activities aimed mainly at teachers.  

Program  
May 22, room 225 

8:30-10.00 Introduction, Anne Villems  

10.00-12.00 Presentation and discussion about computational thinking in primary 

schools 

12.00-13.00 Lunch (307) 

13.30-15.00 Visiting Hugo Treffneri Gümnaasium 

15.00-17.00 Visiting Tartu International School 

17.00-21.00 Concluding remarks. NordNICE partner dinner 

 

May 23, room 307 

08.30-10.00 Introduction and visit Tartu Hiie Kool 

10.30-12.00 Visit a School (Anne will suggest) 

12.30-13.15 Lunch 

13.15-15.00 Discussion about visited schools 

15.00-15.30 Presentation and discussion about informatics education in Estonia 

schools (the idea is to share the best practice) 

15.30-17.30 Visit Tartu University 

19.00- Dinner  


